
Dear Network Superintendents and Principals: 
 
At their September meeting, members of the LCAP Parent and 
Student Advisory Committee (PSAC) hosted a detailed presentation 
and dialogue about the use of Covid relief dollars in OUSD. Stemming 
from that dialogue and from widespread appeals for similar 
discussions about Covid-relief investments by members of School Site 
Councils, we are reaching out to you for support. The PSAC is 
seeking to implement an engagement activity that was developed in 
collaboration between LCAP PSAC members and OUSD staff.  
 
The activity is a segment at an October or November School Site 
Council meeting to discuss districtwide and school-specific Covid relief 
investments and to gather additional feedback from SSC members.  
 
The segment would include: 

1. Review of slides about Covid-relief investments from the 9/29/21 
LCAP PSAC meeting 

Update on Use of Covid-Relief Dollars--9.29.21 Meeting of the LCAP Parent & Student 
Advisory Committee 
Spanish - Update on Use of Covid-Relief Dollars--9.29.21 Meeting of the LCAP Parent & 
Student Advisory Committee 

2. Review of the school's Covid-relief allocations as detailed in the 
linked spreadsheet. (See the green colored section of the 
"Summary" tab and the "Covid" tab.) 

2021-22 School Site Funding Profile 
 

3. Review of a survey to gather feedback from SSC members 
about Covid-relief investments 

Survey for School Site Councils about Use of Covid-Relief 
Funds--October 2021 



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfwe-
WEHM36BY0lMhuQP2xxCnHMAJ8j7XnWUTeeKxsmtQsEZA/viewfor
m?usp=sf_link 

 
Spanish Version of Survey for School Site Councils about Use of 
Covid-Relief Funds--October 2021 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScbiWqOjKtu7_NQyevyV
bA6L-zQwOHDG6RyLrnScKBN4G62ig/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

4. Completion by individual SSC members of the survey 
 

5. Gathering of contact information from the SSC Chair and SSC 
Vicechair for future engagement with the LCAP PSAC and 
OUSD staff about LCAP investments, including use of Covid 
relief dollars  

Contact Information for SSC Chairs & Vice-Chairs--SY 2021-22 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5_fH1kpg8BCSVLrFV7
3tLuWeOe_Gn_cc79rQpcmvKNLibNA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
 
We deeply appreciate your commitment to meaningful stakeholder 
engagement and your support for the leaders of OUSD's LCAP 
committee. 
 
To get support for SSC members to complete the survey, please 
contact Cintya Molina at cintya.molina@ousd.org or 510-491-6069. 
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